
 

December 2, 2020 
 
Cupertino Sports Center Members, 
 
The following information is an update of the retrofit and ADA upgrades: 

• The sidewalk work is complete 
• Fences pulled back to create entrances will be repaired December 2 
• The check-in tent will move to the teen center ramp December 3 
• Tennis Court gates will have a panel at the bottom, so tennis balls do not roll into 

the walkway 
• Fences are being stretched and clamped to keep the balls in the court 
• There will be work done on the ramp between tennis courts one and two over 

the next few days 

Due to the state mandated curfew please remember to leave promptly at closing time. 
Wear your masks over your mouth and nose going to and from tennis courts.  
 
Update emails can also be found on the city website www.Cupertino.org/recreation 
 
Cupertino Sports Center Holiday closures are as follows: 
Thursday, December 24 
Friday, December 25 
Thursday, December 31 
Friday, January 1 
 
Staff hopes you have a happy and healthy end of the year! 
 
Thank you, 
Rachelle Sander 
 

Rachelle Sander 
Recreation Supervisor 
Parks and Recreation 
Rachelles@Cupertino.org 
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